RATH YOUNG PIGNATELLI

Richard W. Head Of Counsel rwh@rathlaw.com DD: 603-410-4322

Please reply to: Concord Office

October 16, 2017

VIA HAND DELIVERY AND ELECTRONIC MAIL

Ms. Debra A. Howland, Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: DW 17- 128 Pennichuck East Utility, Inc.

Request for Change in Rates

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed for filing on behalf of our client Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. ("PEU") are an original and six copies of PEU's Assented to Motion to Withdraw September 26, 2017 Filing and for Waiver of PUC 1604.05.

Thank you for your assistance with this filing. Please let me know if you have any questions about this matter.

Sincerely,

Richard W. Head

cc: Service List